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Mini-Business World: 7th and 8th grade Students will participate in Mini-Business
World on January 25th and 26th. This event is sponsored by TEAPIE and Packaging
Corporation of America. Mini-Business World provides a full day of activities designed
to build entrepreneur skills in students.

Christmas Gift Donation: Formal thanks to Bob Zietlow from Wholesale Carpet and
Tile for his annual donation of Christmas gifts. For the past three years he has
generously collected and donated gifts to the District. This year, Bob donated
approximately $1500 worth of gifts to TMS.

Winter Activities: Practice has begun for girls basketball and wrestling. Both seasons
will run until the end of February. Forensics kicked off in early December and will run
until mid February.

Attendance Matters Program: TMS will again participate in the Attendance Matters
Program offered through the Milwaukee Bucks Organization. Students that meet the
attendance requirements set by our PBIS team for the month of February will receive a
free ticket to one of their designated home games.

7th Grade Trip to Camp Forest Springs: This annual field trip is scheduled for
January 20th. Camp Forest Springs has equipment available for snowshoeing, cross
country and downbhill skiing as well as snowboarding, and ice skating. The day is
broken up into sessions to encourage participation in different activities.
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